
$415,000

428 BAYMONT DRIVE
https://vizorealty.com

This beautiful single-story, 4-bedroom, 2022-built home has all the charm for a move-
in ready home. Upon entering from the front porch into the Great Room, youâ��ll see
high ceilings, natural gas fireplace with custom shelves on either side, beautiful luxury
vinyl plank floors, neutral paint color, access to the back deck, and great open
floorplan. The open concept Eat-in chef’s Kitchen has beautiful white cabinets, granite
counters, subway-tile backsplash, a large gathering island, and a large standing-height
bar. The kitchen also has two HUGE walk-in pantries w/custom shelving in both,
stainless appliances w/wall oven & gas cooktop, and all recessed lighting. The Dining
Room or Flex Space has a large space for meals and gatherings or a home office. The
Master Suite has a large living space for design ideas, a Walk-In Closet, and a private
bathroom w/soaking tub, walk-in shower, & granite-top double vanity. The 2nd en-
Suite opposite the master has a walk-in closet & a private bathroom w/LVP flooring,
walk-in shower & granite-top vanity. The additional 2 bedrooms each has a private
closet & shared bathroom w/granite-top vanity & combo tub/shower. Located off the
kitchen is the spacious laundry room/mud room that has built-in shelving with plenty of
storage space. The backyard has a large, covered patio w/ceiling fan & plenty of space
for all of your backyard design ideas. Make this beautiful pearl yours TODAY!! **Area
Perks: 10min to town of Blythewood; 20min to Fort Jackson/Sandhills Shopping Center
**UPDATES: Whole house water filtration system; Extended Driveway; Built-in shelves;
Freshly painted Disclaimer: CMLS has not reviewed and, therefore, does not endorse
vendors who may appear in listings.

• 4 beds
• 3 baths

• Single Family

• RESIDENTIAL

• ACTIVE



Basics
Date added: Added 4 weeks ago Listing Date: 2025-05-01

Price per sqft: $164.03 Category: RESIDENTIAL

Type: Single Family Status: ACTIVE

Bedrooms: 4 beds Bathrooms: 3 baths

Floors: 1 floor Lot size, acres: 70x120 acres

Year built: 2022 TMS: 20516-03-05

MLS ID: 607588 Pool on Property: No

Full Baths: 3 Financing Options: Cash,Conventional,FHA,VA

Cooling: Central,Zoned

Building Details
Heating features: Gas 1st Lvl,Zoned Garage: Garage Attached, Front Entry

Garage spaces: 2 Foundation: Slab

Water Source: Public Sewer: Public

Style: Traditional Basement: No Basement

Exterior material: Stone New/Resale: Resale

Amenities & Features
Features: Back Porch - Covered, Front Porch - Covered, Gutters - Full, Patio, Sprinkler

HOA Info
HOA: Y HOA Fee: $440

HOA Fee Per: Yearly HOA Fee Includes: Common Area Maintenance, Sidewalk Maintenance,
Green Areas



Nearby Schools
School District: Richland Two Elementary School: Langford

Middle School: Blythewood High School: Blythewood

Listing Courtesy Of
Listing Office: NextHome Specialists Listing Agent: Rachel, Cooper


